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Present: Fr. Sedlacek, Fr. Francis, Fr. James, Fr. Krieg, Mark Gobler, Tom Reichenbacher, Linda Marx, [\

Brian Hoeschen, Reid Sollberger, Bill Spangler, Becky Alexander, Jackie Lutz, Renee Cassidy, Carisa (\}QN
Smiskey, Paul Pedersen, Linda Shultz, Kelly Mechelke, Kelly Hughes, Meghan Kulig, Gayle Flaig, Sandy
Makuck (recorder)

Absent: Fr. Jazdzewski, Fr. Kurzynski, Fr. Sakowski, Fr. Oudenhoven, Fr. Thadathil

Meeting Called to order Reid Sollberger, 5:00 p.m.

Opening Prayer from Fr. Sedlacek

Minutes from March had a correction from Becky Alexander under Ill. Scout Request, third
paragraph contract be changed to contradict. Minutes were approved by Linda Schultz, and
20 Fr, Sedlacek.

1. Standing Committee
Teaching and Learning: Report was sent
Catholic Identity — Becky Alexander gave the below report:
Kristin Hughes attended NCEA — Among the sessions she attended was one on service hour
requirements for students and discovered there is an app available that can make the whole process of
keeping track of students’ service hours much easier.
In response to some confusion and questions that non-Catholic teachers have about mass, Kristin
requested that at new teacher training or at another time there be a training session for non-Catholic
teachers about the mass.
Immaculee’s visit and talk went very well.
Summer Faith related activities for the students include: Adventure camp, Stubenville, Kristine has
dates set up for students to help with the community table 3 times throughout the summer.
Kids Against Hunger went well.
May Crowning was held at the beginning of the month.
Walk For Virtues began with a mass this year.
The RFC held a fundraiser and took in $1,500 to help with campus ministry.
The Lent Penance services went very well.
The Shadow Stations of the Cross put on by the drama students were very impressive.
The Theology Curriculum writing process which Paul has been a part of is complete. Paul will travel to
La Crosse in July to present it to Bishop Callaghan for approval.
The committee has been focusing on an article titled “Five Essential Marks of Catholic Schools”
At their meeting on Tuesday, they discussed the mark title “Sustained by Gospel Witness” this mark
emphasizes the importance of a Catholic School hiring educators who are practicing Catholics. The
committee brainstormed ways which we can attract and hire more Catholic teachers which include:













